
Dionne Polk


From: Dionne Polk


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 2:06 PM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Correct hurricane predictions


Dear Ms. Roberts,


In future, may I suggest that NOAA eschew all its algorithms, predictions, input from other

countries and any other source of information it obtains by any means. Instead, ask the

brilliant and prescient Chief of Weather in the White House.  Staff can all go home and watch

the hurricane on a video device.


Sincerely,

Dionne Polk
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